
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc

2021 Budget Approval Meeting


WBCA Clubhouse

November 10, 2020


Call to order at 5:37 PM by Board President Carol Lovejoy.  Present were  Vice President Judy 
Sutherland, Secretary Trudy Neal.  Via phone were Treasurer Bob Tannura and Director Bob 
Hutchinson.  Also present was Chris Stancil, AmeriTech Community Manager.


Quorum was established.


A motion to approve the Annual Budget for 2021 was made by Judy Sutherland, seconded by 
Trudy Neal.  Carried unanimously.


A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Judy Sutherland, seconded by Trudy Neal.  
Carried unanimously.


Adjourned at 5:40pm


